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Thank you for choosing McLaren Bay Region for your recent 
delivery. We hope the new addition to your family is doing 

well. The entire OB/Family Birthplace Team appreciates the 
opportunity to be part of this major life experience. If you 
have any questions we may be able to assist with, please 

contact the OB unit at (989) 894-3020.


